Welcome to Community 2005

Mrs. Johnson

Dear Community 2005,

Welcome to Community 2005! I am Mrs. Johnson and I will be your child's teacher for the 2023-2024 school year. I am excited to get to know and teach your child. Miss. Alexis will be returning as my assistant in our community!! This will be her third year in our community. We are looking forward to fostering a love of learning through the very rich Montessori curriculum.

For those of you who are new to community 2005, this is my 20th year in a 6-9 Montessori community. My undergraduate degree is in Montessori Education, I have a Master's degree in the Science of Reading and am licensed to teach reading through 12th grade, I am certified in the Orton Gillingham method which addresses the 5 necessary components to truly teach reading, and I have just earned my Masters in Educational Leadership which allows me to become a principal or many other leadership opportunities.

I am married to my best friend and have two children. I am also a proud grandmother (Mimi) to identical twin almost four year old grandsons. I love to spend time with my family. My hobbies include baking, reading, and most of all, spending time as a "Mimi".

I look forward to meeting you or seeing you again. New Families please email me at johnsda@cpsboe.k12.oh.us with the following information: your name, your child's name, an appropriate email address, and anything you think I should know about your child. Feel free to email me if you have any questions. I communicate 99% of the time by email. Class updates, quick check-ins, all are conducted through our group email list.

I wish you a peaceful and joyous summer.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Johnson

